



Acting Head Teacher
Amy Watson BSc, PGCE



22.9.25

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are delighted to announce that we have booked the Year 6 residential for next summer. This event has become a 'rite of passage' for our children as their time at primary school draws to a close.

The details of the residential are as follows:

Dearne Valley PGL

South Yorkshire

3 Days/2 Nights

Wednesday 20th to Friday 22nd May 2026

Cost: £210

The cost of this trip has been heavily subsidised by school in order to keep it as reasonably priced as possible for our families. It includes coach transport to and from the centre, accommodation, meals and a full programme of activities.

If you would like to secure a place for your child on this visit, please could you complete the reply slip below and arrange payment of the initial deposit of £40 by 10.10.25

Payment schedule:

All payments are to be made on MCAS. By making payment, you are consenting for your child to take part.

The trip will be live from 4pm on 22/09.

Initial deposit due 10.10.25: £40

Second instalment due 12.12.25: £60

Third instalment due 13.2.26: £60

Final balance due 15.5.26: £50

Please note that you can opt to pay in regular instalments to suit you (these could be weekly/monthly for example).

If you would like to learn more about the activity centre, then visit: https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/

If you have any questions relating to this, please don't hesitate to contact the school office in the first instance. We will be hosting an information meeting about this visit on 7.10.25 at 3:30pm.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Watson and Miss Shaw











